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RAHALL ANNOUNCES FUNDING FROM URBAN MASS TRANSPORTATION

WASHINGTON, D.C.-- U.S. Rep Nick Rahall (D-WV) announced today
that the Urban Mass Transportation Administration has awarded $66,891
to health centers in the Fourth District for transportation equipment.
The recipients are as follows:

o The Cabell-Wayne Association for the blind received $8,000 for
communication equipment.

o The Logan-Mingo Area Mental Health Center received $13,437 for
15 passenger vans.

o The Prestera Center for Mental Health Services in Huntington
received $12,337 for 12 passenger vans.

o The Southern Highlands Community Mental Health Center received
$13,437 for 15 passenger vans.

o The Wyoming County Council on Aging received $19,680 for 15
passenger converted vans.

"These funds will help these much deserving centers to obtain the
equipment that they need," said Rahall. "It is my hope that, through
whatever avenues we see fit, we will make sure that they receive their
fair share."
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